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1. Upcoming Merit Badges we have Communication Merit Badge will start in November with Mr. Heaton, Swimming and 
Life Saving starting in December with Mr. Jung and Mr.Pipkin, First Aid Merit Badge Starts in January with Mr. Coyle and 
Mr. Coyle. 

 2.  .  If you are interested on going to Camp Easton for Summer Camp please sign up and get the $50 deposit in by 
the end of November. 

 3. Swimming Events on Dec. 10 we will be meeting @ the Nampa Recreation Center for Swimming! (DON’T COME TO 
THE CHURCH YOU’LL BE HERE ALONE!) 

Met in the Lobby and we’ll go in to the pool together. WE will be working on the 2nd and 1st class swimming requirements. Any 

scout who’s already complete those is eligible to sig-up for the swimming and life saving merit badge 

 4.  December 10th and 17th Swimming Qualifications @Nampa Rec. Center. 

On the 17th only those scouts still working on the swimming MB or Lifesaving MB will meet at the Rec. Center. All other scouts 

will meet in the scout room as normal. 

 5.  December Campout its 13-15 we will be going to Trinity Pines. Remember this is in December for be prepared for cold 
wet weather and snow. This will be Winter Survival Preparation. 

  
6. UPCOMING EVENTS:  
New Calendars are available on the Troop 112 website and in the troop room. 
1.       Sign up for Summer Camp $50 deposit due by end of November. 

2.       Dec.13-15 Troop Campout @Trinity Pines (Winter Survival Preparation.) 

3.       NYLT: 20-25 July 2020 

4.       Scout Camp: July 25- Aug. 1 2020 

       5.     Look at the upcoming merit badges 

       6.      IT’S COMING FAST! January 31st is the chili feed. 

  
7.  Last week we were told of the death of Pastor Bob Miller (Nazarene First Church) who went to be with Jesus in Heaven. His generous life of 

giving was notable. Though he was never a Scout (though he was a Marine), Pastor Bob made the Scouts of Troop 112 his priority in his local 

ministry. He served as Chaplain for Troop 112 from 1969 until his health no longer allowed him to continue, just a few years ago. For his 
dedication and leadership, he was awarded the God and Service Award. He is the only non-Scout ever to have received this honor.  We are 

thankful for Pastor Bob’s impact upon the Scouts of Troop 112. 
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